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AIBPARC/GOI/MF/7(b)/2013.                                                                                     23.09.2013. 

  

Shri P. Chidambaram, 
Finance Minister, 
Government of India, 
New Delhi. 

  

Respected Sir, 

Deprivation of Pensioners in the Banking Industry. 

  

We refer to our letter No. AIBPARC/GOI/MF/7(b)/2013 dated 09.09.2013 seeking an appointment with you in 
the afternoon of 19th or 20th September, 2013 on issues affecting the elder citizens of the Banking Industry. We 
have not been favoured with any appointment as requested.  Our intention was to submit to you a memorandum 
detailing the issues which we, as pensioners and retirees, are confronting for quite some time. 

Sir, nearly 6000 pensioners from all over the country participated in a day long Dhrna at Jantar Mantar on 20th 
of this month.  Some of the prominent MPs also addressed the gathering. This was an expression of the 
grievances of senior citizens of the Banking Industry who during their prime time did everything to ensure 
effective implementation of the programmes of Govt. of India subsequent to Bank Nationalisation. 

 Sir, we send herewith a memorandum which we intended to hand over to you, for your kind consideration and 
effective steps for amelioration of our grievances. 

  

           Thanking you, 
         Yours faithfully, 

                 (S. R. SEN GUPTA) 

GENERAL SECRETARY  


